
Confirmation of Convocation Date

Samtse College of Education is pleased to announce that the convocation for graduates from
2019 to 2023 will be held on Wednesday, 19th June 2024 at Paro College of Education.
Graduates who have registered and confirmed their attendance are requested to take note of
the following important dates:

1. Gown distribution: From 17th June afternoon until 18th June 2024 noon.
2. Convocation rehearsal: Tuesday 18th June 2024 at 2:00 PM
3. Convocation ceremony: Wednesday 19th June 2024

Note: All registered graduates will be required to deposit a sum of Nu.1500/- as security
deposit for the gowns during the distribution. Nu.1200/- will be refunded after the
Convocation while Nu.300/- will be retained as fees for using the gown.

For further details, please contact the Dean of Academic Affairs at 17651308 or the Student
Records Incharge at 17791034 during office hours.


